
J.M. Wright Technical High School 

Class of 2023 

 

Please Help Support the Senior Class of 2023 

Let's celebrate the  

 Class of 2023 

 with memories to last a lifetime!   
The students have worked hard to raise funds for many of the events & activities that make the 

last weeks of senior year most memorable with prom, senior trip, gifts, breakfast & lunch 

celebrations and graduation!  The time for normal high school experiences & fundraising was 

unfortunately cut short due to the pandemic and put a stop to raising funds for almost 2 years.  

This has hurt the funding for what can be done to celebrate the Class of 2023.   

The students (staff & families) would be so appreciative if you, a business, family or friend may 

be able to help support the senior class.   

If you would like to make a donation to the Class of 2023, payments can be made to:  

 By Check, payable to:  JM Wright Tech PFO – 120 Bridge St, Stamford CT 06902  

Venmo:  @JMWrightPFO – J.M Wright Technical High School 

Or Cash (hand deliver to office or send envelope with student to Ms. Marucci)  

*In all Memos or Notes – Please mark Class of 2023* 

 

Thank You! 

We appreciate your Kindness & Support! 
Inquiries, please contact: Michele.Marucci@cttech.org 

JM Wright Tech PFO is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization Fed ID: 82-4544788 
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